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June 2023 Dundana Newsletter  

Principal’s Message  
As we near the end of another school year, I would like to take this opportunity to wish 
everyone an amazing summer break! I hope everyone has an opportunity to reconnect with 
family and friends.  Please note the school will be closed over the summer. The office will 
reopen the week of August 28th, 2023. Thank you, to all parents and/or guardians for your 
continued support over the last year.   

School Council  

On behalf of Dundana, I would like to thank our School Council members and all parents who 
generously dedicated their time contributing to the school over the past year. Your efforts, 
and continuous work and dedication are greatly appreciated.   Please watch for communication 
in September about the upcoming School Council election and to learn more about ways to get 
involved. New Members are welcome! You are invited to join as a member or as an attendee.   

End of Year & September Start Up:  

Reports cards will be sent home with students on June 27th.   

Beginning August 28th, families will be able to view class placements via the Parent Portal and 
will receive instructions on how to update important information, including contact 
information. Please take a moment to ensure all information is accurate.  

Upcoming Dates:  

Play Day - June 23rd Come prepared for a day of fun!  
Jump Rope for Heart - June 9th  

Donations are accepted until June 23rd.  
Link--> Dundana - Dundas | Heart & Stroke Jump Rope for Heart (crowdchange.ca)    
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Volunteers:  

For anyone interested in volunteering please note that the process can take time. To become a 
volunteer, we do require a Vulnerable person Screening (from Hamilton Police Services) as part 
of the process. If you are considering becoming a volunteer, the summer is a great time to 
apply for the vulnerable person screening as it can take 4 weeks or longer to attain. Please 
contact the school if financing is a barrier in attaining a vulnerable person screener.   

Upcoming School Spirit Days:  

June 1 - Pattern Day (Wear patterns)  
June 9 - Wear red (to support Jump Rope)  
June 16 – Rainbow Day (Celebrate PRIDE)  
June 27 – Fandom Day – Dress as your favourite team player, movie or music character  
June 28 – Fun in the Sun (wear your sunglasses and hats)  

Fun Friyay Days are Back!  

Start off Friday mornings with an outdoor dance (weather permitting)  
-Beginning June 1, as Friday June 2nd is a PA Day  

School Council Event  
School Council is planning a Parent Engagement event on June 14th from 6:30-7:30 pm to come 
together as a school community. Stay tuned for more information.  

Grade 5 Celebration!  

Congratulations to our Grade 5’s! We wish you the very best as you transition to your new 
school. As part of Dundana tradition, we will celebrate our Grade 5’s on June 26th. Please watch 
for further information to come from your child’s teacher. On June 27th students will continue 
their celebration with a picnic, that includes lunch being generously provided by School 
Council.   

Wishing everyone a safe summer!  

Ms. Calvano  
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